
Stay at home if 
you are unwell

Stay a safe distance 
from others

Welcome to 
BreastScreen NSW 
Your safety is our priority. That’s why we’ve put 
extra measures in place to protect women and 
staff from COVID-19.

It is important to note that a mammogram is a medical procedure that requires 
close contact with a radiographer. Radiographers use NSW Standard Health 
Precautions and will position women with minimal face-to-face contact.

For more information please visit     breastscreen.nsw.gov.au
If you require help or further information please     call us on 13 20 50

The changes we’ve made:

Physical distancing in 
clinic waiting rooms

Providing hand 
sanitiser

To prepare for your appointment:

Attend your 
appointment alone

Arrive only fi ve 
minutes prior to 

your appointment

Wash your 
hands before your 

appointment

Precautionary 
questions around 
health and travel

?

A minimal contact 
check-in process

Wearing masks 
for appointments

Wear a mask

Ongoing cleaning of 
equipment and commonly 

used surfaces

Note
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